
 

CUPERTINO LIBRARY COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino Library 
Commission scheduled for Wednesday, April 3, 2024 beginning at 7:00 p.m., was 
canceled due to postponed business. The next regular meeting will be held on 
Wednesday, June 5, 2024 beginning at 7:00 p.m., Cupertino Library Room 201A, 
10800 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, CA 95014.  
  
  
 
 
Dated this 26th Day of March, 2024 
 
 
       
Molly James, Recreation Manager 
Parks and Recreation Department 
 
 
 
 

 


